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Paragraph #46 Session #11 (2012)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that WIPO seek the participation of experts
on international human rights law specifically concerning indigenous peoples so
that they provide input into the substantive consultation process, in particular
with reference to the language in the draft text where indigenous peoples are
“beneficiaries” and other language that refers to indigenous peoples as
“communities”, as well as the general alignment of the draft text of the
Intergovernmental Committee with international human rights norms and
principles.
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